
 

 

重要啟事 

惠康復售巴西冷藏及冰鮮肉類和禽肉 

(2017 年 3 月 28 日) 

食品安全為惠康的首要原則，超市確認所入口的巴西冷藏及冰鮮肉類和禽肉，並非來自

政府所公布的 21 間涉事巴西公司。另外，超市亦就來自巴西的肉類存貨進行品質檢測，

結果顯示有關產品全部符合食物安全及衛生標準，可安全食用，故全面復售巴西冷藏及

冰鮮肉類和禽肉。 

 

Important Notice 

Wellcome resumes sales of Brazilian frozen and chilled meat and poultry products 

(28 March 2017) 

Food safety is Wellcome’s top priority. We have confirmed that all of Wellcome’s imported 

Brazilian frozen and chilled meat and poultry products are not from the 21 Brazilian plants as 

announced by the government. We have also sent our imported Brazilian meat products for 

laboratory testing; all of which were proven to fulfil the food safety and hygiene 

requirements and are safe for consumption. In view of this, Wellcome has resumed sales of 

these products at all stores.  
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